
 

 

 

 

12th March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Following advice from Public Health England, if your child has 

symptoms of coronavirus infection (COVID-19), however mild, please 

do not bring them to school for 7 days from when their symptoms 

started. 

The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent 
onset of: 

 new continuous cough and/or 

 high temperature 

 

In these circumstances, your child’s absence will be authorised. 

 

Please note that our schools will continue to be open until we are 
advised to close.  We are busy planning how to continue educating 
pupils in the event of school closures and will keep you abreast of any 
further developments. 

 

If you have any questions, please do contact the Headteacher at your 

child’s school. 

Sacha Humphries 

CEO, Wythenshawe Catholic Academy Trust 

 


